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Dear Chair Rhoads, Vice Chair Keohokalole, and Members of the Committee, 
 
 Matson strongly supports SB3716, SD1, Relating to Motor Vehicle Registration.  This measure 
requires that any authorization by a county director of finance for electronic motor vehicle registration 
shall apply to all motor vehicles and intermodal equipment. 
 
 Currently, only personal motor vehicles are able to submit electronically registration documents 
to the State and the respective county.  Registration for all other types of motor vehicles requires 
submission of paper documents.  The means of accepting electronic registration documents are already 
in place.   
 
 Allowing electronic registration for all types of motor vehicles, including shipping container 
chassis, would enable the State, counties, and companies like Matson to save time and cost.   
 
 Thank you for considering this testimony in strong support. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Senator Karl Rhoads, Chair 
Senator Jarrett Keohokalole, Vice Chair 
Committee on Judiciary 
 
RE: SB 3176 SD1- Relating to Motor Vehicle Registration – In Support 
         February 25, 2020; Conference Room 016; 12:00 P.M. 
 
Aloha Chair Rhoads, Vice Chair Keohokalole and members of the committee: 
 
Servco is in strong support of SB 3176 SD1, which provides that any authorization 
by a county director of finance for an electronic method of motor vehicle 
registration, including the acceptance of any supplemental documents in electronic 
form, shall extend to all types of motor vehicles and intermodal equipment. 
 
Servco has been working directly with the City and County of Honolulu on this effort 
to transition from an archaic system to an electronic, online registration system. 
 
We ask for your favorable consideration in passing this measure.  Thank you.  
 
Peter Dames 
Executive Vice President 



	
                       HADA TESTIMONY in STRONG SUPPORT of SB3176, SD1  
      

RELATING TO MOTOR VEHICLE REGISTRATION 
 Presented to the Senate Committee on Judiciary  

At the Public Hearing, 12  p.m. Tuesday, February 25, 2020 
Conference Room 016, Hawaii State Capitol   

	
Chairs	Rhodes,	Vice	Chair	Keohokolole	and	members	of	the	committee:		
	
HADA	dealers	offer	their	strong	support	of	SB3176,	SD1	which	provides that any authorization by a 
county director of finance for an electronic method of motor vehicle registration, including the 
acceptance of any supplemental documents in electronic form, shall extend to all types of motor 
vehicles. 
 
HADA applauds City and County of Honolulu’s Director of Information Technology, Mark Wong, and 
his IT staff for their herculean efforts to transition a decades-old DMV vehicle registration system into a 
state-of-the-art electronic, online registration system.  Here’s an excerpt from our HawaiiDealer 
magazine showing the timeline for completion of the new system as this year, 2020.   
 

 
 
HADA members believe SB3176, SD1 will help facilitate the transition to eReg and eTitling and request 
that the committee pass the bill on to its next committee for favorable consideration.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
David H. Rolf, for the members of the Hawaii Automobile Dealers Association 

Making Hawaii Better Together	
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Gerard Silva Individual Oppose No 

 
 
Comments:  

WE do not want Ileagles to have Drivers licens in Hawaii!! 
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